
BHEL employees reach out to flood victims in Kerala;  

Contribute Rs.5.24 Crore to CM’s Distress Relief Fund 

 

  
 

New Delhi, September 25: Reaching out to the distressed victims in the flood-

ravaged state of Kerala, employees of Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) 

have made a humble contribution of one-day’s salary each to help alleviate their 

suffering.  

  

As a contribution to the Chief Minister’s Disaster Relief Fund of Kerala, a cheque 

of Rs.5.24 Crore was presented to Sh. Pinarayi Vijayan, Hon’ble Chief Minister 

of Kerala by Sh. Atul Sobti, CMD, BHEL here today.  

  

In addition to lighting the homes of people, BHEL is also helping in lighting the 

lives of people in distress. BHEL and its employees have always risen to the 

occasion and contributed towards rendering relief to victims of natural 

calamities like the tsunami-affected states; floods in Karnataka, Assam, Bihar, 

Andhra Pradesh and Uttarakhand; earthquake in Gujarat; the super cyclone in 

Orissa and the drought in Gujarat and Rajashtan, in addition to the Kargil war. 

 
 

 
 


